You may remember sometime ago,
Kacce-Mae Donnelly, a 9 year old
pupil at Our Lady's Primary School,
» Tullysaran asked for your help in
' collecting old eye glasses so they

. could be distributed to poorer
children and adults around the
' world.

' Well, we are delighted to let you
know, that with your help we
collected 2,490 pairs of glasses
which have now been handed over

B | to Fields of Life who will distribute
these glasses to their partners in Maridi and Ibba, Western Equatoria, South Sudan and
some will also be delivered to the main hospital in the capital Juba. “We’ve contact with
an Ophthalmologist who will ensure the glasses are the correct prescription for the
recipients”, added David Gough, International Development Manager, Fields of Life.

We would like now to say a huge thankyou to the :
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Photo taken by Ian Maginess in Tullysaran Community Centre
L-R Kieran McAnallen, Chairperson - Armagh Tigers Charitable Trust; Kacce-Mae Donnelly and her mum,

Helen; and David Gough, International Development Manager from Fields of Life



